
Revolution Yoga’s Policies

● For any CHANGES IN MEMBERSHIP the ONLY way to cancel, suspend, etc. is to email
revolutionyoga@gmail.com so there is a time stamp. Front desk staff cannot make
changes to your account.

● We have a NO REFUND POLICY. Credit from missed classes or workshops will be
issued to be used towards other classes or workshops unless workshop clearly states
that it is non-refundable. Credits from a missed class or workshop cannot be used
towards the shop.

● Phone must be off or silenced before class starts

● Please try to be early to class. If late we cannot admit people past 10 minutes due to
safety reasons. Wait until after talk and chanting to enter and please do not be disruptive
while rolling out your mat and setting up.

● We ask that students practice SAUCHA (purity) by making sure they tidy their spot after
class: putting props away neatly, wiping down your mat and any sweat from floor with the
spray provided, wearing clean clothing to class, and no strong perfumes that can affect
those with sensitivities.

● Yearly memberships may not be cancelled for 12 months.

● Monthly Memberships must only send email to revoltuionyoga@gmail.com for any
alterations.

● Entry denied 10 minutes after start time for student's safety and teacher continuity of
class.

● Please do not come to class under the influence of mind or mood altering substances
entry will be denied for the safety and well-being of the community. We encourage
presence through the practice.


